
END OF TERM 1
ASSEMBLY 

11 April at 2pm

TERM 2 DATES

28 April - 27 June

BOT MEETING
  DATES

7 May

24 June

YR 5 - YR 8 
DUNEDIN  CAMP

11 - 14 May 

JUNIOR ICE 
     SKATING 

16 May (tbc)
23 May
30 May
06 June
13 June
27 June

PARADISE CROSS 
COUNTRY

26 May

NEWSLETTER
TERM 1 ISSUE 6 - 8TH APRIL 2025

Kids Lit Quiz
Bella, MacKenzie, Chace and Ollie had a fun day at the Kids’ Lit Quiz on Wednesday  26th March. Many 
schools from around the Central Otago area competed in this Year 5 - Year 8 Quiz which tested the 
student’s knowledge on a wide range of books, authors and all things literature. It was great to see them 
working together as a team to answer the questions.

Central Otago Athletics
Congratulations to Dylan who was part of the Year 8 Girls Wakatipu Zone Relay team at the Central Otago 
Athletic Sports. The team came an impressive 2nd in their event, in a result that was so close it almost 
had to be decided by a photo finish! The Upper Clutha Zone won by the smallest of margins!

School Board By-Election
We would like to inform our school community that a by-election will be held in May to fill a vacant 
position on the School Board. Further information, including eligibility criteria and how to nominate or 
vote, will be shared next term.

ANZAC Day Service
Dylan and MacKenzie will be representing our school at this year’s ANZAC Day Service. They have been 
invited to take part in the official proceedings by delivering a reading during the ceremony. The service 
will be held on Friday 25 April at 9:30am, and all members of our school community are warmly 
encouraged to attend. ANZAC artwork that the students have produced this term will be displayed in the 
Hall.

Portfolio Books
Portfolio Books will be sent home on Thursday 10 April. These books are a wonderful way to reflect on your 
child’s learning journey and achievements throughout the term. Please ensure they are returned to school 
on the first day back next term. 

End of Term Afternoon
We are looking forward to celebrating and sharing our Term 1 learning with you on Friday 11 April, at 
2:00pm. The afternoon will end with a BBQ before the term officially ends at 3:00pm. We hope you all 
have an enjoyable break with your children. 

Glenorchy School will reopen on Monday 28 April.

Student of the Week

 

Paula, Kelly, Michelle, Clair and Gorettie.
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CENTRAL OTAGO SPORTS DAY




	Slide 1
	Slide 2
	Slide 3

